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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

Tuesday 10th December 2024 

Dear Waverton Families, 

It was lovely to see you at the Christmas Fair on Friday. Thank you for your support and for all the 
volunteers who helped to plan, organize and run the event. The total raised was £2,992.00, which 
included £300 raised by the Year 6 class in their games room. The money this year is going towards 
the outdoor learning sessions for all children. Thank you. 
 
KS1 Nativity 
The children have been working very hard on their nativity and are looking forward to sharing it 
with you. On Thursday evening, could all KS1 children please be back in school at 5.00pm via their 
classroom door. Parents will be welcomed in through the main office entrance on Common Lane. 
 
 
Pantomime trip  
A reminder that we are going to the panto on Friday 13th December. 
All children need to be in school by 8:20am as we depart at 8:30am. The children can bring two 
small snacks (nothing containing nuts), which can fit into their coat pockets and their water bottle. 
We will have lunch on our return to school. You may order a school packed lunch via School Grid or 
send one in with your child. We are all very excited. 
 
Christmas party dates:  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – Wednesday 18th December - AM   
Years 3 and 4 – Monday 16th December 
Years 5 and 6 – Wednesday 18th December - PM 
Children can come into school in party/ casual clothes on these days, and they should be warm 
enough to play outside. For their party, they can bring a single wrapped chocolate bar and a small 
packet of crisps. Please ensure a named water bottle is also brought on these days. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 12th December is National Christmas Jumper Day. The children may  
come to school in festive non-uniform. If you would like to make a donation  
to Save the Children, please use the link below. 
Donate - Donation amount - JustGiving 
 

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cjd240027777/donation-amount
https://www.pngall.com/peter-pan-png/download/16419
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
KS2 Carol Service 
Please join us at our KS2 Carol Service at St Peter’s Church on Tuesday 17th December @6pm.  
Could all KS2 children be dropped at the side entrance of the church at 5:45pm, parents can enter 
through the front door. The PTA are providing refreshments in the Burley Hall following the service. 
 
We will walk to the church in the afternoon for a rehearsal but will be back before the end of the 
school day. 
 
We will not hold a carol service in school on the last day of term.   
 
                  
Outdoor Learning 
Year 5 and 6 will have their last outdoor learning sessions on Wednesday this week. Years 1 and 2 will start 
their sessions on 7th January 2025 and will have these sessions every Friday in the spring term. They will 
need warm clothes, hat, gloves, waterproofs and a change of outdoor shoes/ wellies. (a separate letter will 
be sent out) 

Next year’s holiday dates are now on the website for anyone planning next year’s holidays.  

Mrs Cartwright 
Head Teacher 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


